Ps

.=

- A
By =

Fallons indapan

NEWSLETTER

Associate Missionaries Jan. 2025

WHAT'S NEW...
2025 began with staying up to see the first
sunrise of the year, which is a tradition here.
Sound of Praise church went into 21 days of
prayer and fasting for the year, already there
have been so many deep moves of God in
the services, and 1 recieved the Holy Ghost!
The boys started back to school after
Christmas break, with Naomi going up to
help the school a couple days a week.
Thanking God that the our friends the
Pantons had a well deserved vacation home
to Canada for Christmas.

We celebrated our littlest MK turning two,
Anne really enjoyed her birthday and all the
messages from family and friends. We have
been battling some sickness this month, as it
is flu season. Thank you to all those who
have been praying for us, we are on the
mend.

As we reflected on 2024 we are so grateful
for all those who have prayed for us and
supported us. We couldn’t do it without you.
We are looking forward to what God is going
to do here in Japan in 2025

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram We need your support, in prayer,

@fallonsinjapan giving, and encouragement. We are
praying for God's continued guidance
Global Missions in 2025 and His will be done in us.

AMP #233197 Thank you to our faithful partners!



